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Department of Energy
Washington. DC 20585

June 7, 1995

,The Honorable John T. Conway
Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Ave., NW - Suite 700
Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Conway:

In the Implementation Plan for the DNFSB Recommendation 91-6, DOE committed

to send the Board a set of Radiological Control Manual Implementation Plans

for defense nuclear facilities.

Please receive the latest revision of the following document:

• INEL: Radiological Control Implementation Plan.

If you have any questions please call me at (202) 586-2232.

J ~~eC10 - ~~~
Dr. Maria Gavrilas-Guinn
Radiological Control Program Advisor
Environmental Management

Attachment

cc:
M. Whitaker, EH-6
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